
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Presenter: Jason Anderson 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Project ST-002-2024:  Bituminous Overlay on Various City Streets - Consider Change Order 
No. 2 (Final) and Acknowledgement of Final Pay Request (No. 3) 

Background 

Information: 

This project is the annual street mill and overlay project that also includes ADA improvements 
at sidewalk ramp crossings. Attached is the plan cover sheet that identifies each location that 
is identified in the tables below.  
 

Street From-To 
Peltier/Glenn/Simmons (Mill All 2") Peltier/Glenn/Simmons area off 6th Street 
O'Connell Street (Mill All) Service Road to Birch Street 
Rainbow Drive  Madrid Street south to Railroad Tracks 
Floyd Wild Drive Susan Intersection to Canoga Park Drive. 
Canoga Park Drive T.H. 23 to new Canoga Park Circle seam. 
Market Street E. College Drive to Mall Parking Lot 
N. Whitney Street (Mill All) E. College Drive to N. 4th Street 
Poplar Avenue (Mill All) N. Whitney Street to N. Hill Street 
Boyer Drive (Mill All) TH 23 to Margaret Avenue 
Boyer Drive Leveling 1" - 20' wide estimated 

 
All work has been completed in accordance with the specifications. Attached is a copy of 
Final Pay Request (No. 3) in the amount of $9,916.95. 

Fiscal Impact: The items on Change Order No. 2 (Final Reconciling Change Order) for the above project 
are the result of final measurements and changes in item quantities during construction.  
 
Change Order No. 2 (Final) results in a contract decrease in the amount of ($24,961.00), and a 
final contract amount of $533,195.76. The original contract amount was $587,422.58, for a 
net contract decrease of ($54,226.82).  
 
The 2024 Capital budget includes $650,000 for this project. 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

No alternative actions recommended. 

Recommendations: that the Council approve Change Order No. 2 (Final), resulting in a contract decrease in the 
amount of ($24,961.00) and acknowledge Final Pay Request (No. 3) in the amount 
of $9,916.95 for the above-referenced project to Central Specialties Inc. of Alexandria, 
Minnesota. 

 


